
Create Your Own 
Heirloom Tallit

An Intergenerational Program

Join tallit artist Heather Stoltz to create 
beautiful art and memories with your recent 

or upcoming Bat Mitzvah girl

Grandmothers, mothers and aunts may apply!

Sundays, October 24 and 
November 14

12:30-3 PM (lunch included)

Cost of workshop: $50

For questions and to RSVP, 
contact Rabbi Shawn, 

rabbishawn@harziontemple.org

Special thanks to the Abiri/Jean Education 
Fund for making this program possible
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